STERREWACHT TE LEIDEN
November 25 1950.

Mr. Grote Reber,
Washington, D.C.,
‘U.D'i & ‘w

Thank you very much for e{aur interesting letter of November 5.

Such letters are very welcome, end I hope you will keep on sending _
me some lines now and then, even though my reaction is as unsatis-
faectory as et preésent: that is, if I cannot anawer enything that
would be of intersst ‘he mu Your eclipse results, aa well as those
on the bursts are e most valuable.

Apert from being directox o:t an Observatory I have ;}uet found time ‘
to work e little on comets (in which I became interested by -
scoident) but have net been able to work én the interstellar field.
Van 'de Hulet, however, has worked hard, and you will anjoy ta.lk:ugg
to him again. One of our studente has made seme computations on
the radio redistion thst would be received from the galactic
gvs:km in case the aource of this radigtion were diatributed like
#1» mpes in the galactic system. These results reaemble Bolton
olc 's W We used a model of the galaxy that had Deen
81y in dynamical work. Ie is makin,g some more calculaﬁm

¥ith kind regards,

‘edncerely yours,






